

February 2023

Dear Parent / Guardian,

Morecambe Bay Academy Dallam Avenue Morecambe Lancashire, LA4 5BG

01524 410207 morecambebayacademy.co.uk info@morecambebayacademy.co.uk

The week beginning 6th February is Children's Mental Health Week. We have arranged for staff from Barnardo's to deliver assemblies to all year groups during that week.

On Friday 10th February, one of our Year 11 students has planned a non-uniform day for all students who wish to take part. Students will be asked to contribute a monetary donation on this day. Any money raised will be split between Barnardo's and Lancashire Mind charity.

As with all previous non-uniform days, the school has the expectation that students will dress appropriately.

The following are not allowed:

- Revealing clothes strappy tops, hot pants, crop tops
- Ripped jeans that are ripped all the way down
- Acrylic nails and / or false eyelashes
- High heels
- Excessive make-up

rnank you for your support,	
Yours sincerely,	
Mrs H Davies	Leona Curwen
Assistant Principal	Year 11 student

